
 
 
22 March 2024 

 
Dear Jitai Zhou [Fuzhou University],  

 

On behalf of the Organising Committee of the 9th International Colloquium on Performance, 
Protection & Strengthening of Structures Under Extreme Loading & Events (PROTECT 2024), 
I am delighted to welcome you to attend and present your works on “HIGH TEMPERATURE 
PEFORMANCE OF LIGHTWEIGHT ULTRA-HIGH PERFORMANCE CONCRETE” 

 

PROTECT 2024 is scheduled from 13th to 16th August 2024 at One Farrer Hotel, Singapore by 
Nanyang Technological University Singapore and NTU CEE Alumni Association. 

 

We look forward to your experience and knowledge sharing with specialists from other 
countries. 

 

Please note that this invitation letter is issued with the intent of supporting your application for 
a visa to attend this scientific event. It does not bind the Organising Secretariat nor the 
Conference Organisers to provide financial support for costs related to your participation (visa 
fee, travel, hotel, registration fees, health insurance, etc.) 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Prof Tan Kang Hai 

Organising Chairperson 

PROTECT 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Jianwei Jiang [Fuzhou University],


